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Children’s Services 

 

Our Ref: DM 

Date:   10/02/25 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

• Changes to Exam Timetable 

• S6 Last day 

• S6 Graduation 

• S6 Prom 

• Leavers Hoodies/Yearbook 

 
SQA 
 
The SQA have made changes to this year’s exam timetable. The exams will now commence on 
Friday 25th April. The link to the new timetable can be found here: 
 
https://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/files_ccc/nq-2025-exam-timetable.pdf 
 
‘Last Day’ 
 
This exam timetable change impacts our plans for this year’s S6 leaver events. Our traditional S6 
last day will now be on Friday 4th of April. Traditionally, S6 pupils decorate a school shirt and get 
this signed by staff and peers before being taken to Lapwing Lodge for 10am. Pupils will be 
dismissed from school early afternoon. 
 
Graduation 
 
S6 Graduation will take place on the evening of Wednesday 23rd April at 6.30pm. Pupils should 
arrive at 6pm prompt. Please complete the attached forms to make us aware of planned 
attendance 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/rXBzsBTsGa              
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Prom 
 
Prom will take place at Coats in Paisley on Tuesday 3rd June. All pupils should arrive at school for 
5.30pm for the photographer to take the traditional large group photo in front of the school. 
Parents and carers are invited to attend the school also. A bus will then take pupils to the venue at 
6.15pm, the event is a 6.30pm reception for 7pm start. The event includes a 3 course meal and 
mocktail on arrival plus DJ. 
 
Deposits have now been taken for Prom. The second and final instalment is due by 28th February. 
This will be a further £20 and should be paid via ParentPay. 
 
 
Leavers Hoodies and Yearbook 
 
Our House Captains have been working very hard on organising this year’s Yearbook and 
Traditional Leavers Hoodies. If this is something you are interested in purchasing, please see the 
below prices: 
 
Leavers Hoody - £20 
Yearbook  - £28 
 
These are completely optional purchases and accounts will be on ParentPay.  
 
The leavers hoody must be paid by 25th February to allow for production and if the Yearbook 
payment could be made by 28th March.  
 
Pupils will be given their hoodies for their S6 Last Day. House captains will gather the order for 
size and colour once the money has been collected. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Debbie Martin 
 

Mrs Debbie Martin 
Depute Head Teacher 
 


